
March 18 2022

NOTICE REGARDING PIONEER IN-DASH RECEIVERS AND SPOTIFY 
AS A SOURCE VIA THE SPOTIFY APP FOR ANDROID

Dear Valued Pioneer Customer:

We are providing an important update about connectivity with the Spotify app for Android devices 
when using Spotify as a dedicated A/V source on Pioneer In-Dash Receivers.

Pioneer has confirmed that with the recent updates of the Spotify app for Android, Ver. 8.7.0 and 
later, the Spotify app no longer supports accessing the Spotify service as a dedicated A/V source 
(Spotify app control) on Pioneer In-Dash Receivers. Receivers with Bluetooth can still stream audio 
from the Spotify app via Bluetooth audio while retaining basic audio controls, so we recommend 
listening to the Spotify service in this manner. Connecting your smartphone to the receiver through 
the AUX input will also allow audio from the Spotify app to play through your vehicle’s system. 
Spotify through Android Auto remains unchanged.

Questions?
If you have any questions, please contact the Pioneer Technical Support team via our website at 
https://pioneernz.co.nz/pages/contact-us, and we will get back to you. Alternatively you can call our 
Service Centre on +64 9 415 6000 Monday through Friday, 8:30AM - 5PM. 

Sincerely,

Monaco Corporation Ltd.
Official distributors of Pioneer products in the New Zealand market. 


